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Public Advocates Office Recommendations

1. The proposed joint authority model should not be approved and the 
current delegation of authority model should remain.

2. The EIM Governing Body should clarify the expertise that it needs beyond 
the outside expertise that the DMM and MSC already provide.

3. The Public Interest Group representative should be a voting member.

4. The EIM Governing Body’s membership should be representative and 
reflect the diverse characteristics of the EIM participants, e.g., rural, 
urban, coastal and inland areas, investor-owned and publicly-owned 
utilities, ratepayer and environmental advocates, etc. 

5. The EIM Governing Body should clarify why the EIM Governing Body 
needs access to DMM and MSC market data and needs joint authority 
over approval of MSC members.

9/15/2020 The Voice of Consumers, Making a Difference! 2



Thank you
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